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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 8:03 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Markwood Avenue project - starting soon!

After many months of planning, the Markwood Avenue project has a scheduled start 

date of Monday, October 7. 

As of that date, portions of Markwood Avenue will not be drivable until the completion 

of the project.  

Please respect all safeguards and use caution when in that area. 
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